
 

 

 

FIELD TRIP PERMISSION SLIP 

 

September 6, 2019 

RE:  Field Trip to LIU Post on Wednesday, October 16, 2019 
 
Dear Freshman Parent/Guardian, 
 
College visits are an essential part of becoming prepared for future academic decisions.  In order 
to introduce our students to the college experience, the guidance department of Islip High School 
is excited to announce that it will be taking the freshman class to visit Long Island University 
Post, located in Brookville, Long Island, on Wednesday, October 16, 2019.  This is a wonderful 
opportunity for students to learn firsthand about the college environment and begin to get a feel 
for their college and career interests. 
 
Students should arrive to school as usual and report to the cafeteria for attendance.  Buses will 
depart the high school at approximately 7:30 am.  We are scheduled to arrive at the LIU Post 
campus by 8:45 am. The freshmen will participate in both a campus tour and an informational 
session geared towards college and career readiness.  
 
Before boarding the bus back to Islip High School at 12:15 pm, students will have lunch provided 
by the campus in the college cafeteria or the option of eating a bagged lunch from home.  We 
will be returning to the high school before regular dismissal.  
 
Please sign the attached permission slip and have your child return it to his/her guidance 
counselor no later than Friday, September 27, 2019.  If a permission slip is not returned, it 
will be our understanding that your child will not attend this activity.  
 
We look forward to spending the day with your children while giving them insight into future 
possibilities.  Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact my office at (631) 650-
8350. 
 
Sincerely, 
Jaime Fulton 
Jaime Fulton 
Director of School Counseling 
 
cc: J. LaRochester 
 C. Juengerkes 
 L. Ward 

  



 
 

 

FIELD TRIP PERMISSION SLIP 

 
 

I give permission for my child _________________________________ to participate 

with his/her class on a field trip to LIU Post located in Brookville, NY, on a bus on 

Wednesday, October 16, 2019. 

  

I understand that the Board of Education, upon considering the state of national and/or 

international affairs, reserves the right to rescind its authorization for this trip at any time.  

I further understand that in the event such trip is canceled, I expressly waive any claims 

I may have against the Islip Union Free School District for expenses incurred and/or 

monies expended relating to cancellation of this trip by the Board of Education. 

 

Parent/Guardian Signature  

Date  

Home Phone  

Cell Phone  

Business Phone  

 


